## **Kingsway Infant School**

North Approach, Watford, Hertfordshire WD25 0ES.

Headteacher: Mrs Caroline T-Walmsley

Deputy Head: Miss Donna Byrne

Telephone: 01923 675005

Email: admin@kingsway.herts.sch.uk

6th October 2016



## TO THE PARENTS AND CARERS OF RED, PURPLE AND GREEN CLASSES

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## HARVEST FESTIVAL FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER 2016

We would like to invite you to join us for our Harvest Festival assembly on Friday 21st October 2016 at 2.30pm in the hall. Each class will be performing a short song or poem. We are supporting the Watford Foodbank this year which is an organization set up to offer short term help for those who have hit a crisis for whatever reason and have nowhere else to turn. They supply three days' worth of non-perishable emergency food for those in need and give out approximately 170 food parcels each month.

We hope that you will be able to show your support and send in a donation, however large or small. Attached to this letter is a list of items that the Watford Foodbank need at the moment.

Please leave all donations in the hall between Monday 17th and the morning of Friday 21st October 2016. For more information on the Watford Foodbank please visit their website on www.watford.foodbank.org.uk.

Thank you for your support.

Caroline T-Walmsley

Caroline T-Walmsley Headteacher





















